
The Burlington Schools' Association (BSA) is the PTFA
(Parent, Teacher, Friend Association) for  

Burlington Infant & Nursery and Burlington Junior Schools. 
We organise fun, inclusive events for the school community and

raise funds to enrich the children’s experience at school.

Cake sale
6 October

bsA BREAKFAST & AGM
9 October

Monster Ball
13 October

QUIZ NIGHT
16 November

Christmas Fair 
8 December

BSA Newsletter
Autumn Term 2023

We have lots of exciting plans for this year but we cannot do it
without an army of volunteers! Please come along to our BSA

Breakfast AGM on 9th October to find out more. 

There are so many ways to get involved with our work and you
can commit as much or as little time as you are able. 
Contact us at info.burlingtonpta@gmail.com for more

information.

Diary dates
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Monster Ball
13th October 6 - 8 pm

Get ready to put on your dancing shoes and strike a pose, as
we welcome DANCEMASTERS back to Burlington for another
monster evening of disco fun!
Fancy dress welcome!

Please note that tickets are limited due to space. 
General ticket sales will open on 3rd October, but there will
be a pre-sale of tickets from 29th September for those who
sign up for a volunteer slot, so if you want to beat the rush,
please consider helping out on the night.

Volunteer at the disco?
Donate a raffle prize for
the Christmas fair?
Contact local businesses to
ask for their support with
our Christmas fair?
Help out with a cake sale
once a term?

Can you....?
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On your marks! Get Set!
Bake!!

Whether you’re a budding star baker or just a
champion chocolate chomper, we’re sure everyone
will be pleased to know that our cake sales are
back!

The first one of the year will be on Friday 6th
October. Donations are invited from Years 1 and 4
and any keen bakers. (No nuts, please). 
 
We usually hold one cake sale each half term, on a
Friday after school. Different year groups take
responsibility for bringing the cakes each time. If
you'd like to join the Cake Sale team and help on
the day, email info.burlingtonpta@gmail.com.

BSA Breakfast & AGM
Monday 9th October

 
Each year at the AGM, all the existing committee
members step down from their roles. Some will
put themselves forward for re-election, whilst
others are ready to hand the baton to someone
new. 

This year, we have several positions opening up
on the committee. Anyone can stand for these
roles and joining the committee is a great way to
get involved with the PTA.

If you are interested in knowing more about what’s
involved in being a committee member, we’d love
to hear from you. Please ask at the school office or
email us at info.burlingtonpta@gmail.com.

Christmas Fair 
Friday 8th December, 4pm 

This is our biggest fundraiser of the term and
is always a lot of festive fun! 

It takes a monumental team effort to pull it off,
so if you'd like to be involved with planning,

please get in touch. 
To volunteer on the day, look out for sign up

lists as the date draws nearer!

Buy a Name Labels Deluxe Bundle from Stamptastic quoting the code: KT34LT
Ask your employer about corporate matched funding or charity volunteering programmes

How to support the BSA
Many of the BSA team fit volunteering around other commitments such as full or part-time work

and/or caring for family members young and old. 
Fortunately, there are many ways in which you can support the BSA and raise much needed money

for the schools even if you are not able to volunteer at the moment. 
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WHAT’S ON

Thinking caps on and pencils at the
ready! 

The Big Burlington Quiz returns for another
night of trivia fun for the grown-ups, with

our resident Quizmaster, James.

More info coming soon!

Thursday 16th November
7.30 pm
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